
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of January 25, 2016 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 25th 
 

MON           TUES           WED         THURS              FRI__ 
A Day         B Day/         A Day         B Day            A Day/ 
       Advisory                                               Advisory  

 

MSMHS 5th ANNUAL WINTER FORMAL 
February 5, 2016 at 7 pm 
Tickets are $10 a person 

 

GATOR’S GOT TALENT 
February 26th at 6 pm  

TRY-OUTS FEBRUARY 1st at 2:15 pm 
 

Don’t forget to sign-up for  
NBC30 for Weather Alerts 

 
 

 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

MSMHS Family Navigates to Multiple Sporting Venues with Pride 

PSAT Results Have Been Released   
Sophomore and Junior students who took the PSAT this school 
year can now go on their college board account and view their 
results. In addition, students can link their college board account 
with Khan Academy and receive a free personalized online tutor-
ing program based upon their strengths and weaknesses from 
their PSAT scores. This is extremely helpful for our juniors who 
will be taking the SAT at MSMHS on Wednesday, March 2, 2016.  
 
As a reminder, juniors should sign-up for the SAT and ACT this 
Spring. Here are the SAT May/June and the ACT April/June dates: 
SAT: May 7 (Sign up by April 8) & June 4 (Sign up by May 4) 
ACT: April 9 (Sign up by March 4) & June 11 (Sign up by May 6) 
You can sign-up for tests at: sat.collegeboard.org/register or 
actstudent.org/regist.  

NIANTIC, CT -  Gymnastics Coach and MSMHS Parent, Kim Detuzzi, has been 
coaching high school gymnastics for several years. She has experienced 
meets that had several people in attendance, however, on Friday, January 
22nd, Coach Detuzzi experienced something she has never seen before.  

A group of fifteen students, from 11 different towns, coming together to 
cheer on their classmates who play for three different schools: Old Lyme, 
East Lyme, and Waterford. The group of students came prepared with sign-
age and energy for their MSMHS Gymnasts.  

The goosebump moment comes from Coach Detuzzi’s comment: “It was 
such a great feeling of support and 
family.” 

On January 14th, the MSMHS Fam-
ily was in full force at our Student Council President’s Hockey Game. Austin 
D’Addario is the team captain for the Eastern Connecticut Eagles; a CIAC high 
school hockey team comprised of students from six different high schools. The 
MSMHS Family cheered Austin and his teammates towards a 3-2 win over the co
-op team of Lyman Hall/K-K/Coginchaug. As Austin posted below this picture: 
“Nothing better than the MSMHS Family.” 

MSMHS Blood Drive This Friday, January 29th  
This Friday, January 29th from 8:30 to 1 pm, 
MSMHS will host the 1st blood drive of the  2016 
calendar year. The American Red Cross is in a short-
age and needs donations during these winter 
months. As a incentive, blood donors will receive a 
$5 Dunkin’ Donuts Gift Card (while supplies last) 
and will enjoy a food items at the canteen. 

If you are interested in saving a life and giving 
blood, please call Ms. Alvarez at 860-446-9380 to 

schedule an appointment. If you plan on giving blood, be sure to 
drink plenty of water, eat a well balanced meal the night before, 
and eat breakfast the morning of the blood drive. 


